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Announcement of $500 Flood Affected Community Grant For Students 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In February 2023 the Minister of Education and Early Learning made available to the Western Division Schools the 
Education Hardship Funds. 
Each child enrolled at the time received $500 that was put into Fees in Advance against the students Statement of 
Account at WWHS.  
Years 7,8,9,10 & 11 students must use the funds by the end of the 2023 calendar year. Unused funds at this point 
will be returned to the department. 
Year 12 students must use the funds by the end of Term 3 school calendar year 2023. Unused funds at this point will 
be returned to the department. 
These are some of the options the Education Hardship Funds can be applied against: 

 Subject Fees (the funds may not be used towards Voluntary School Contributions) 
 Excursions and camps 
 Uniforms through WWHS Uniform Shop 
 Calculators 
 Canteen 

If you have any further questions relating to the above, please contact the Administration Office on 67954477. 
Kind regards 
 
Jacki Neil 
Relieving Principal  
 

Students name___________________________ 
             Amount 
             $______            Subject Fees (excluding Voluntary Contributions) 
 $______            Yr 7 Excursion (If you have paid, please contact the office) 
 $______  Stage 6 Excursion 
 $______  Canteen – Please indicate total amount allocated to canteen spending $______ 
    and the daily spending limit $_______ you agree to for your child.  
 $______  Uniform  
 $______  Calculator 
 
Parent/Carer    Name__________________________ 
                           Signature_______________________ 
                           Date___________________________ 
 
Funds will only be allocated if this form is completed and signed by a parent/guardian. 
You can return it to the office, email it to weewaa-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au or call 67 954 477. 


